HVHS Site Council March Meeting

To: TRSD School Board

From: Hidden Valley High School Site Council

Re: October Site Council Meeting

Date: October 27, 2016

Chairperson: Daye Stone

Members Present: Daye Stone, Susie Biller, Teri Ellis, Raynee Wilson, Nicole Brown, and Carla Carter.

The meeting was called to order at 3:40 pm at HVHS with the pledge of allegiance. The minutes from the April
meeting were read and Raynee made a motion to accept the minutes with a couple of corrections. Teri
seconded the motion as amended and the minutes were approved unanimously.

Daye reviewed the terms of office. Nicole nominated Teri Ellis to serve through the 2017-18 year and Raynee
seconded the nomination. Teri Ellis nominated Nicole for the same term and Raynee seconded the
nomination. Ben Bickle and Ryan Clark were nominated and have agreed to fill two spots on the site council
to support our building. Daye sent out the names for approval by Certified Staff. Both staff members were
voted in. Rob Saunders and Carla Carter were nominated and have agreed to fill two spots on site council as
parents. Daye put a vote to the Booster Club and both parents were voted in as well. They will be approved
at the next Site Council meeting.

PLC will meet in grade level teams rather than content area this Friday. It will give our teachers some
flexibility and the ability to meet with as a different group and have conversations about kid’s project based
assessment. Daye sent out a prompt to staff about intervention, the use of advisory groups and how it is
going with kids.

Advisory is going well, we are building as we go and trying to set into out to staff sooner so they can be
prepared before the Advisory period. Daye spoke with seniors about the goal requirement, CRLS tracking
mechanism, the tracking sheet, meeting the standards with the personalization of the diploma. The advisory
teachers are getting to know their group and having conversations about grade tracking and thought and
direction about grades.

Daye reviewed the purpose of Site Council and why we exist. He took our HV Vision and Mission Statement to
a Principals workshop. Principals there were amazed at our statements and the fact they were written so long
ago. Daye showed us Indy Star and will give the Site Council read access to it. He will take notes from staff to

updated improvements. He will show the data to PLC. The performance indications will guide in the direction
we should be going. This is not a completed yet.

After the Site Visit last spring, the limited areas we were told to work on were:

1.3,2.3,2.4,3.4,4.4,5.9, 5.10 Daye will e-mail these out and the accomplishment focus on three things that
are limited that we can write a plan for.



We discussed the change of our schedule with no bells ringing. All members thought it is going better than

expected.

We discussed the upcoming Veterans Day Tribute. Daye shared the schedule for the day. We have had a
good response from our community members.

Next meeting will be November 17, 2016



